
Northern Suburbs
VOTE ‘YES’

IF THEY WANT TO COME HOME,  
WE SHOULD HELP THEM.

They work here.

They shop here.

They learn here.

They play here.

They meet here.

They’ve said they want to be 
here, TWICE. 



The State Government will soon ask residents to vote on 
whether they support the transfer of the Northern Suburbs to 

the Rockhampton Region.

All enrolled electors will receive a unique code via mail from 
the Electoral Commission Queensland. Ensure you keep this 

code to have your say online or via post. 

Vote ‘Yes’ for the Northern 
Suburbs. It’s fairer for everyone.

Their lives are our lives – their kids go to school here, 
they shop here, they spend their time here in our 
Region. 

We already provide the infrastructure and services for 
them because we know they are more a part of our 
community than they are Livingstone’s. And they want 
to be part of ours. 

A vote yes in this poll will unlock growth. It will help 
secure the future of our Region because it gives us the 
room we need to grow.

The Northern Suburbs means more people for 
our Region. More people. More services. More 
infrastructure. 

This public poll is your opportunity to fight for 
our Region. So vote yes for a bigger and better 
Rockhampton Region.

For more information visit 
www.rrc.qld.gov.au/ournorthernsuburbs

WHY VOTE ‘YES’?


